
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                 24th June 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be holding our annual Beach Party on Wednesday 3rd July straight after school until 

5pm, we have an Ice cream van booked and a DJ as well.  To help to fund this we will be 

holding a summer raffle.  If you have any raffle prizes that you could donate to the raffle, 

please bring prizes to the main office. I’ll be on the playground selling tickets very soon. 

 

There have been reports of cars parking dangerously on the road outside school and children 
almost being hit by cars.  Please use Adswood park carpark next to Busy Bees Nursery or All 
Hallows church carpark. The safety of our children must be our highest priority, please do not 
take risks with parking. 

 

It certainly was a busy week last week with lots of trips 
and visits.  
 
On Wednesday Year 4 and 5 went to the Bridgewater Hall 
this week, to play along side the 
Halle orchestra. It was a wonderful 
occasion and such a fantastic opportunity for the children 
to perform in this prestigious venue. 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

Last Friday, Year 4 welcomed, as part of the Linking Schools 
Project, a visit from Brookside Primary School. The children 
have been swapping work with their partners since 
September so that they can learn a little bit about each 
other. Last week they had the opportunity to meet in 
person for the second time. It was a wonderful experience 
made all the better by the accommodating weather!  
 

 

There will be a transition morning on Thursday July 18th 

where the children will meet their new teacher and an 

Open Evening on the same day from 3.30 until 5.00 where parents can meet their child’s new 

teacher. 

 
 
Sports days this year are as follows: 

 Monday 8th July – 1.30 EYFS and KS1 Sports day  

 Tuesday 9th July – 1.30 KS2 Sports day  
 

We really hope that you can join us: please note that 

all the children will have a water bottle with them, 

please do not disturb them during the afternoon by 

giving them juice or energy drinks as they do not need 

them. 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who is applying sun cream and sending in sun hats, please continue 

to do this until the end of term as the UV levels will 

remain high for the next two months.  Please note that 

we are not allowed to apply sun cream for your child, it 

must be done at home.   
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A reminder that Sex and Relationships meeting for years 5 and 6 are this week. Friday the 28th 

of June. There will be a meeting for parents of year 5 and 6 children at 2.30pm and also 

4.15pm. This meeting will allow you to find out more about what your child will learn, view 

materials and resources used in lessons and discover how best you can support your child to 

discuss these topics at home.  

 

Please remember to book your child's place for 'Breakfast Club'. It is important that we as a 

school are aware of our numbers in advance to ensure we have the right amount of staff 

available. There has been an increase in the amount of children dropped off at a moments 

notice 

 

Best wishes,   

Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan Ashworth 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

Mrs Woodworth:    Mitansh– For always showing core values. 

Mrs Evans:  Anas  – For an improvement in attitude this week. 

Miss Burke:    Innaya - For always trying her best. 

Mrs Brownrigg:    Layla – For always showing kindness and respect. 

Mrs Davies:  Leah - For trying hard with her six figure grid references in geography. 

Miss Irving:   Isabella - For working hard in the Year 6 production. 

Mrs Parker:    Ollie - For excellent participation on the year 4 trip. 

This week Mrs Hill’s award goes to Anayaa for a huge improvement in writing. 
 
Mr Bolan-Ashworth’s award goes to Ammar for setting a fantastic example learning his lines 
for the upcoming performance. 
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Diary Dates  

 Friday 28th June - meeting for parents of year 5 and 6 meeting about the Sex and Relationships 

Education curriculum.  

 Wednesday 3rd July 3.30pm – Summer Beach Party 

 Thursday 6th July- Year 6 High School Transition Day 

 Thursday 6th July – Nursery & Reception 2024 Stay and Plays  

 Thursday 6th July 3.30pm – New Nursery & Reception 2024 Meet the Teacher  

 Monday 8th July Sports Day KS1 

 Tuesday 9th July Sports Day KS2  

 Thursday 11th July – School nurse drop in 

 Thursday 11th July – Year 6 trip to Adventure Medlock 

 Monday - Wednesday 15th – 17th July – Year 6 Residential trip 

 Thursday 18th July - Transition morning 

 Thursday 18th July -‘Open Evening’ 3.30 until 5.00 

 Monday 22nd July 2pm – Year 5 / 6 Dress Rehearsal  

 Tuesday 23rd July 6pm -  Year 5 / 6 performance 

 Wednesday 24th July 5-6.30pm – Year 6 Leavers Party 

 Friday 26th July 9am – Year 6 Leavers assembly  

 Friday 26th July – break up for Summer Holidays 

The class with the best attendance last week was Year 4 class with 96.2%  Children will be given a treat for 

being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance each week.  Please ensure that children 

arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  Please 

ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps or 

trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do not wish to 

use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two lessons 

each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 
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